
 

 

 

 

 

27 April 2018 

No 29 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Dear Parents 

 

It has been a very busy week this week, culminating in seeing Fox Class going on a school trip 

yesterday to Windsor Castle.  They had an amazing time and we look forward to seeing the 

outcomes in their learning about their trip.  Thank you to the Fox Class parents who made this trip 

viable by making voluntary contributions.  

 

We are looking forward to going on a whole school trip just after half-term and further details of 

the trip will follow in due course, but this trip has been organised to support the learning of our 

whole school topic on transport entitled “Are we nearly there yet?”  

 

“All Stars Cricket” Initiative 

On Tuesday, we welcomed Richard Hall, a cricket coach, to our school assembly.  Richard is 

promoting the game of cricket in various parts of Surrey and encouraging children as young as four 

years of age to take up the sport at a local cricket club.  This initiative is being promoted by the 

English Cricket Board (ECB).  If your child is interested in taking part in a 8-week course for £40, 

please see the flyer that was sent home and contact the relevant people.  It is a fantastic 

opportunity.   On Tuesday, after our assembly, all the children participated in a taster session and 

they had a great time. 

 

PTA 

Our fantastic PTA is very busy organising several initiatives to raise funds for our school.  One of 

the current initiatives is creating a school cook book called “Spill the Beans!”’  Please see below a 

message from the PTA asking for your contribution towards the cook book: 

 

Many thanks for all your wonderful contributions to the forthcoming St John’s 

family recipe book “Spill the Beans!”  We have received some delicious recipes and 

some very creative drawings from the children!  There is still time to get a recipe 

submitted.  The PTA will be making the final collection on Monday, 30 April.   You’ll 

find a collection box for your recipe in the children’s entrance.  Many thanks 

everyone. 

 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday. 

 

Best wishes 

Gillian Morris  

 

****************** 

…/… 
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Dates Box: 

Mon, 7 May School closed – May Day Bank Holiday 

Fri, 25 May 3.00pm End of half-term 

w/c Mon, 28 May School closed – half-term holiday week 

Mon, 4 June School closed – INSET Day 

Tues, 5 June 8.30am First day of 2nd ½ of Summer Term 

Wed, 6 June Whole school trip – further details to follow 

Fri, 8 June am Yr 1 taster session at W/Abbey – further details to follow 

Sat, 9 June 2.00pm Churt Village Fete 

Mon, 25 June am School photographs – classes and whole school 

Sat, 30 June 11am PTA Summer Fair 

Tues, 3 July 9am 

pm 

South Farnham School Induction Session 

W/Abbey School Induction Session  

Tues, 10 July Lunch + pm Sports Day and picnic 

Wed, 11 July Lunch + pm Sports Day and picnic Reserve 1 

Wed, 18 July 2pm Helpers’ Tea Party 

Thurs, 19 July pm End of year class parties 

Fri, 20 July 9am Leavers’ Service 

Mon, 23 July School closed – INSET DAY 

Tues, 4 Sept School closed – INSET DAY 

Wed, 5 Sept 8.30am First day of Autumn Term 

 

News items for this week: 

Bunny Fun Run – just a reminder from the PTA that, if you should still have any sponsorship money not 

yet submitted, can you drop this off with Mrs Marshall at the front desk asap please?  Many thanks 

everyone. 

 

Churt Village BBQ – as part of the 

many celebrations taking place to 

mark the 150th anniversary of 

St John’s Church, please see the 

flyer, opposite, which we have been 

asked to forward to everyone. 

 


